## Donna Thorne

Appendix A From:

Appendix A From:
Subject:

Licensing 26 February 2015 12:14

Proposed fees 2015-2016

I am delighted to see just one or two minor increases to existing fees. Thank you! Thank you for the details of the proposed fees for 2015-2016.

Regards Colin Annetts Taxi Badge No. H1019

## Leeann Leeds

From:

Sent:

13 February 2015 17:44

To:

Janet Lockie

Subject:

Re: Proposed fees for 2015 - 2016

These look ok to me.

Andy Rose

Swantax & Victor Hire

----Original Message----

From: Janet Lockie < Janet.Lockie@sevenoaks.gov.uk>

Sent: Fri, 13 Feb 2015 15:51

Subject: FW: Proposed fees for 2015 - 2016

Good afternoon,

Please find attached the proposed taxi fees for 1<sup>st</sup> April 2015 until 31<sup>st</sup> March 2016 which were agreed at the Licensing Committee meeting on 2<sup>nd</sup> February 2015. The Council would like to hear the views of all Hackney Carriage Drivers and Vehicle Proprietors to give us your views so that we have a clear understanding of all the licensees' opinions.

Please email your responses to the team at licensing@sevenoaks.gov.uk or hand any written responses into reception at Argyle Road by 12<sup>th</sup> March 2015.

I look forward to receiving your responses.

Kind regards Leeann

Mrs. Leeann Leeds

Licensing Officer and Acting Administration Team Leader

Sevenoaks District Council | Council Offices | Argyle Road | Sevenoaks | TN13 1HG

Direct dial:

01732 227270

Fax:

01732 742339

Email: leeann.leeds@sevenoaks.gov.uk

Online: www.sevenoaks.gov.uk

Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to

## The Licensing Partnership

Sevenoaks District Council, Tunbridge Wells Borough Council and Maidstone Borough Council have a Licensing Partnership to process and issue licensing applications.

Applications should be sent to the address below where there is a central administration.

Licensing Officers are located at each local licensing authority, together with admin support to deal with people visiting the Gateways and Tunbridge Wells Town Hall.

## Please send all licensing applications to:

+ Licensing Partnership
P.O. Box 182
Sevenoaks
Kent TN13 1GP